
Item C2
Recognition of Dan Neville and Arley Pickinpaugh for 2001 
National SWANA Heavy Equipment ROAD-E-O Competition 
Awards
The Mayor will present certificates of accomplishments to Dan Neville and Arley 
Pickinpaugh, Solid Waste Division employees who recently participated in the National Solid 
Waste Association North America Road-e-o landfill equipment competition. Dan Neville 
placed 1st in the Articulated Loader Division and Arley Pickinpaugh placed 3rd in the 
Compactor Division. Congratulations to these operators.  Steve Riehle will also introduce 
Kevin McKennon as the Solid Waste Division Superintendent.
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